1862

I would like to raise my fierce objection to the plans to redevelop Sainsburys - an absolutely diabolical plan.

This area is already at breaking point with public services and with 299 new homes that will only serve to
increase the problem.

There are no other major supermarkets in the area so it will force people to have to drive further and have to add
more congestion and pollution to this already busy area.

With the Fords Grove car park going and 14% of car parking on Winchmore Hill Broadway having gone, this
development will lead to a further loss of revenue to local shops leading to potential closures - the high street
already has so many boarded up windows - maybe you should focus on dealing with that issue before building
more commercial space!!



